
 

  
 

To: Keystone First and Keystone First Community HealthChoices (CHC) Providers 

Date:  June 6, 2023 

Re:  RECALL NOTICE: Akorn Issues Voluntary Nationwide Recall Due to Company Shutdown 
 
 
Akorn Operating Company LLC (Akorn) has voluntarily recalled several products from the market 
due to the company shutdown. Akorn has discontinued their quality program and can no longer 
assure that product identity, strength, quality, and purity characteristics are met. The company has 
stated further distribution or use of any remaining product on the market should cease immediately. 
 
For a list of recalled human products please visit: https://www.fda.gov/media/167863/download 
 
Notification is being sent to Members/Participants who recently had a prescription filled for any of 
the recalled products and have been instructed to contact their provider or pharmacy.  
 
For more detailed information on this recall, please visit the U.S. Food and Drug Administration site:  
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/update-akorn-issues-
voluntary-nationwide-recall-various-human-and-animal-drug-products-within-expiry 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Pharmacy Services at  

Plan Name Telephone Number 
Keystone First 1-800-588-6767 
Keystone First Community HealthChoices 1-866-907-7088 
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